
 
 
 
 
 
Maple Lake Chamber of Commerce, Inc. 
 
The noon meeting was called to order by Vice-President Scott Millner on July 5, 2017 
 at Bethlehem United Church of Christ.  Irish Blessings catered the lunch for the meeting.  
 Introductions were made.  There were 17 businesses present.  Current membership is 86. 
 
 
Secretary’s report by Cathy Elfstrand: A motion was made by Mark Redemske and second by  
Paul Manuel to approve the minutes of the June 7, 2017 meeting. 
 
 
Treasurer’s report by Kathy Hennen: There is a balance of $15,719.52 in our general account,  
 $20,784.96 invested and the Gear-head account shows $14,770.21.   
A motion was made by Pastor Marc and second by Vicki Greene to approve the treasurer’s report. 
 
 
Open Forum:  The Maple Lake City Economic Development Coordinator Jim Gromberg from WSB 
 opened the forum discussing possible achievable goals that the city council is setting for their 
 strategic plan.    Keller Williams Realty and Oak Realty spoke of the shortage of homes for sale in  
 the City of Maple Lake.   There were many suggestions and concerns discussed by the people who  
 were in attendance at the meeting.   
 
 
A motion was made by Pastor Marc and second by Natalie McClory to adjourn the meeting. 
 
 
Our next meeting will be held at noon on August 2, 2017 at Madigan’s. 
 
 
 
      Cathy Elfstrand, Chamber Secretary     


